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Postdoc opportunities– call for applications. 
 
The Eastern Africa Universities Mathematics Programme (EAUMP) has the pleasure to announce 3 – 4 postdoc 
grants in Mathematics for the academic year 2015/16. Each grant is of about 110,000 SEK (approximately 14,500 
USD), and is estimated to cover flight tickets, accommodation and subsistence allowance up to 4 months.  
 
Who can apply? 

- The applicant must be a staff member at one of the nodes in the EAUMP, i. e. at the Department of 
Mathematics at University of Nairobi, Makerere University, University of Dar es Salaam, University of 
Rwanda, or University of Zambia. 

- The PhD-degree must not be older than five years by the time of application. 
- The area of research must be Mathematics. 
- Women mathematicians are encouraged to apply. 

 
Where and when should it be undertaken? 
The postdoc should be done outside home country, and not together with the former PhD advisor. The period for 
the postdoc should be during the academic year 2015/16. A scientific report, endorsed by the host, on the outcomes 
and activities should be sent to ISP and the home university no later than 3 months after the completion of the visit. 
The report should also be disseminated at a scientific seminar at the home university. 
 
How to apply? 
The application should contain: 

1) the applicant’s CV (maximum 2 pages); 
2) an abstract of the applicant’s PhD-thesis; 
3) all applicant’s publications; 
4) a research plan describing the research to be undertaken, not exceeding five pages including reference list; 
5) an invitation from the group/researcher to be visited. 

The applications will be reviewed by an internationally composed group of mathematicians on a competitive basis 
where the sole criteria is research. 

 
Where to send the application? 
Applications should be sent electronically to: 
Leif Abrahamsson, International Science Programme (ISP), Uppsala University, 
email: leif.abrahamsson@isp.uu.se 
Deadline: The application must have been received no later than 31 March 2015. Once it has been received you 
will get a confirmation by email. 
 
When will the result be announced? 
The result of the evaluation will be announced before end of May 2015. 
 
Any further queries, email: leif.abrahamsson@isp.uu.se  
 




